
Dear Bluebell Class,                      8th June 2020                                                        

 

Hello everybody – we hope you are all well and have been having lots of fun at home!  

  

This June, join thousands of people taking 

part in the annual nature challenge from 

the Wildlife Trust, 30 Days Wild! We want 

you to do one wild thing a day throughout 

the whole month: for your health, 

wellbeing and for the planet. That’s 30 

simple, fun and exciting Random Acts of 

Wildness. 

 

Sign up for free here: https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/ 

You’ll get a free, downloadable pack of goodies to help you plan your wild month, plus lots of ideas to 

inspire you to stay wild all throughout June (and beyond!). For extra ‘bonus’ items, keep an eye on your 

emails for additional, fun activities, from instructions for baking hedgehog cupcakes to a beginner’s 

guide to wildlife photography. 

We have found out about a new phonics YouTube channel this week which is from the DfE and follows 

the Letter and Sounds Scheme we use in school.  Details on the challenge sheet – do let us know how 

you get on with this – it looks fun! 

 

We do love to see what you have been doing at home – did anyone manage to make a caterpillar healthy 

snack?  Let’s see some pictures!   

 

Please do continue to upload photographs onto EExAT, Mrs Hall and Mrs Hodson are also checking 

through EExAT to see what you have been up to – they are missing you too! 

 

Don’t forget our class email address should you have any questions or just want to say hello! 

 

Take care and stay safe.  

 

Mrs Allan and Miss Taylor  

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/

